

August 3, 2016

Mike Culbertson, Chief Operating Officer 800 N. Shoreline Blvd. Suite 1300 S. Corpus Christi, TX 78401

Dear Mr. Culbertson:

LiftFund, Inc. respectfully requests a renewal of the Type A agreement from the Corpus Christi Business and Job Development Corporation in order to continue the City of Corpus Christi Buy Down Program.

We appreciate the funding we have received in the past. From October 1, 2015 through August 3rd. 2016, the City of Corpus Christi Buy Down program has allowed LiftFund to provide \$744,634.86 in low-interest loans to 42 businesses located in the City of Corpus Christi.

This reauthorization request of \$250,000.00 will fund the program from October 1, 2016 through September 30, 2017 and will make a significant and meaningful impact on our work and the lives of our borrowers in Corpus Christi.

Best Regards,

Dan Lawless

Chief Lending Officer